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February 1, 1995 

David Neleigh, Chief 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

RCRA Permits Branch (6H-PN) 
U.S. EPA Region 6 
1445 Ross Avenue, Suite 1200 
Dallas, Texas 75202-2733 

RE: Gandy-Marley Response to Administrative Notice Of Deficiency 
EPA ID No. NM0001002484 

Dear Mr. Neleigh: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Triassic Park response to the January 
10, 1995 Notice of Deficiency (NOD) that was sent by the New 
Mexico Environment Department (NMED), Hazardous and Radioactive 
Materials Bureau. The NOD was for administrative inadequacy of 
Part A permit Application that was submitted by Gandy-Marley in 
November, 1994. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact 
Mr. Cornelius Amindyas of my staff at (505) 827-4308. 

Sincerely, 

/L/J~~~· 4-d~LJL, 
Barbara Hoditschek 
Program Manager 
RCRA Permit Section 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 

Enclosure. 

cc: File Red, 1995 


